
Submitter: Whitney La Ruffa 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Why change what has proven time and time again to work so well.  Voting by mail in 

OR has proven to be safe and convenient for the voters.  In addition, in a state with a 

constant slew of ballot measures, special elections, and issues one must research 

and then decide upon, voting by mail allows me as a voter to consult my own 

research and take my time to make informed decisions as I vote. 

 

The only reason I see for wanting to reverse a system which has been in place for 

decades is for the current Republican leadership in the State to bow down to their 

self-proclaimed "King Trump".  How about we stop wasting time on things like this 

and instead focus on ways to improve Oregon's economy, attract new, diverse 

businesses to the state, and find ways to promote economic development in our 

areas in the NE and SE part of the state that rightfully have felt neglected by Salem 

for years. 


